
 

October 1, 2025


 Dear Colleagues, 

We are looking forward to our bi-annual Idaho Gut Club Meeting. The meeting is 
scheduled for March 6 - March 7, 2025 at Sun Valley Lodge in Sun Valley, Idaho. We 
have an excellent panel of speakers. 

At the last meeting we spent extra time discussing cases amongst ourselves and we 
hope to continue that tradition at the Sun Valley Lodge. Please bring any cases you 
would like to discuss. Also, let me know by text or email if you would like to discuss 
a case and we will add you to the agenda. 

The Hospitality Suite will be open Thursday March 5th from 6:00 – 9:00 p.m. The 
banquet will be held on Saturday, March 8th at 6:00pm. Please note the schedule 
change from the fall meeting for the banquet. The dinner will be for attendees and 
their guests. Dress is business casual. 

If you will be attending the meeting, please contact Sun Valley Lodge directly at 
(800) 786-8259. Mention the Idaho Gut Club for preferred rates. Preferred rates will 
only be available until February 15, 2025. Rooms are still available after that date 
but are subject to different rates. Make your reservations as soon as possible. 

Please complete the RSVP online at: https://idahogutclub.com/spring-meeting. The 
most up-to-date Idaho Gut Club schedule is available on our website: 
Idahogutclub.com. Also, if you have not yet done so, please pay your 2026 dues as 
soon as possible. Dues information is also available on our website. 

We are looking forward to seeing you at the Spring meeting in Sun Valley. Sincerely, 

J. Aaron Cook 
MD Governor 
Idaho Gut Club Igc_gov@hotmail.com 


